\}

hoy
there matey!

Dear parents and carers,

Rather excitingly, while Mr Culver was digging in the
school garden, he found a message in a bottle
containing a treasure map! As this suggests there is
treasure somewhere in the school grounds, year 3
teachers and children have decided to become pirates
for the day to investigate! On Tuesdav 4th June,
children are welcome to come in dressed in simple
pirate themed clothing; however, they will still be going
outside at break and lunch so they will still need
sensible footwear.

We hope you are as excited as we are!

Ahoy me hearties!

Please be aware that our Pirates are not allowed their swords in school!

thank you



